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NEWS RELEASE 
 

Mud/Debris Clean Up on County Roads 
 
 
October 10, 2019 
 
With the fall harvest starting and the abundance of wet weather conditions, motorists are reminded to pay 
particular attention to mud and other debris on the roadways.  
 
Mud that is left on the roadways can create a safety hazard to the traveling public.  
 
Persons depositing mud and other debris onto public roads and streets are responsible for its removal. Failure to 
clean up mud and other debris may be punishable as a misdemeanor under Minnesota Statutes 169.42.  
 
Mud or debris concerns can be reported to McLeod County Public Works during normal business hours at 
320.484.4321 or mcleod.highway@co.mcleod.mn.us.  After hours and weekends the concerns should be directed 
to the McLeod County Sheriff’s Office at 320.864.3134. 
 
McLeod County Public Works appreciates your cooperation helping us maintain a safe highway system.  
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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